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Notice of Construction – Hyde Park/Linwood 

CINCINNATI – The Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) will begin 
constructing new controls at two of its combined sewer overflow (CSO) outfalls in the Cincinnati 
neighborhoods of Hyde Park and Linwood in late March 2023. The project is expected to be 
completed in March 2024, pending weather and field conditions. 
 
Please see the attached project area map. 
 
MSD’s contractor, Howell Contractors, will construct a new diversion chamber, gate chamber, 
sluice, and gate at CSO 83, located in the vicinity of 3939 Erie Avenue, and at CSO 472 located 
in the vicinity of 4786 Beechmont Avenue. The purpose of the project is to reduce sewer overflows 
into Duck Creek and an unnamed tributary of the Little Miami River.  
 
Construction work will generally occur weekdays from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through 
Friday. Some weekend work may be needed. 
 
Although no traffic impacts are anticipated, typical construction-related disturbances such as 
noise, dirt, and vibrations should be expected.  
 
For additional information about this MSD project, please contact MSD Customer Service at  
(513) 244-1300 or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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PROJECT AREA MAP 
 
 
 

 


